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Mayor Frank Ewert called the special meeting of the Anamoose City Council to order this 16th day of July 2018, at 7:00 am. Michael Schmaltz, Ted Mertz and Mike Rudnick were present. Brady Schmaltz was absent. Also present was Cheryl Linardon, City Auditor.

The special meeting was held to discuss the additional information Linardon received from the two companies that bid on the removal of the excess rock from the chip and seal project.
Linardon advised the Council that she was able to get ProSweep’s bid to come in at $.03 less per SY then the original bid; the new bid amount is $.17 per SY. Motion to accept bid. M.Schmaltz/Mertz. AIF. Linardon is to arrange when they will come to Anamoose to complete the project.

The next meeting for the City Council will be held Monday, August 6th at 7:00 PM.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:18 am upon motion by M.Schmaltz/ Rudnick. AIF
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